Mr Findlay M Osborn
Unit 3, 86 Strickland Street
BUNBURY WA 6230

Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners
GPO Box F316
PERTH WA 6841

Dear Commissioners

I write today in objection to the proposed new boundaries for Legislative Assembly
Electorates in the South West.

My Speciﬁc concern relates to the seat of Bunbury, as I believe following the local
government boundary to define the seat of Bunbury does not reflect accurately on the
city and surrounds in these times.

It is well known that Bunbury is now a growing satellite city with residential
developments from Dalyellup in the south to Leschenault in the north. While these
areas do exist outside the City of Bunbury, the reality is that Bunbury serves as a focal
point to these residential areas, providing important services and such as medical
services, these I believe are nearly always utilized by residents from Dalyellup and
Leschenault. Bunbury’s present doctor shortage is evidence of this.

I believe therefore that you as commissioners should look beyond the local
government boundary when forming the new seat of Bunbury. The residents in the
satellite residential areas around Bunbury would be better served by being included in
the seat of Bunbury. Something that would better reflect the actual movements of
residents and the demand that is placed on services in Bunbury.

I do hope you take my objections into consideration.

Sincerely

T i o<slor s

Findlay M Osborn



